
 

 

            

 

Exciting News: The Greatest Showman Drama Club 

 
 
We are delighted to be running our Greatest Showman themed drama after school club starting this 
half term at Fountains C of E Primary School. Designed to boost confidence, introduce and practice 
performance skills and learn new skills; Drama Club brings together all the key elements of drama 
including improvisation and characterisation, and is also lots of fun! 
 
Drama Club will run after school on Fridays 3:30-4:30pm starting on Friday 15th March and finishing 
on Friday 5th April. Each lesson will cost £5.50 per child and there are 4 weeks this half term making 
the fee £22.00. 
 
Places are limited and are allocated in the order they are booked. If you would like to join the fun 

please contact the school office. 

Thank you and best wishes,  
 
 
 
Katy Emmerson 
Rattle and Roll Performance  


